This week:-

This week we mixed red and
blue food colours with
bicarbonate of soda and
white vinegar to make a
frothy, purple potion!

Kitty, Polly and Percy have
been helping us to learn
about ‘the same’.

We have made multi-
coloured toast.

We have talked about
emotions and how to
recognise how people feel.

We have been learning
about the wild animals in our
story, ‘Dear Zoo.'

Birthdays:

Happy 4" Birthday to:-
Scarlett-Rose, Finley,
Blake, Arjan and Eva.
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Important Dates and Messa és

We are so pleased with the way the children are settling
into the Nursery routines - we are aware that a school
nursery is often very different to previous settings and that
they will take time to adjust.

We have noticed that some children have been putting
Nursery toys and resources into their boxes, ready to take
home. This is not uncommon, so if you do find anything that
belongs to Nursery in your child’s possessions, please
return it the following day!

We have had very little cookery money sent in — please
could you send £4.50 into Nursery, in a named envelope,
as soon as possible - if we don't get the funds, we can't
cook!

‘Children in Need’ week: 13*"-17" November.

This year's theme is ‘spotty heroes’ — Dress as a real life
hero such as a sports person/scientist/police officer/fire
fighter/doctor etc. (No super heroes or princesses, please).
Don't forget you need to be spotty! £1.00 donation please.
Old £1 coins accepted!

Nursery children are invited to bring in a teddy and a
(small) picnic on Mon 13™ November - 20p donation.
Morning and afternoon children will eat this at snack time
and full day children will eat their packed lunch with teddy
at the usual time.

Pudsey Tombola — Don't miss out on your chance to win a
cuddly Pudsey /a Pudsey money box. Tickets 50p.

Have a great half-term break!
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